
S T A T E M E N T

We welcome the decision of the Government Commission for EU

Integration to make public the questionnaire submitted to Georgia.

This decision will contribute to the openness, transparency, and

inclusiveness of the EU membership process, which will enable civil

society to be more involved in and contribute to the process.

We believe that Georgia's membership in the European Union is the most

important strategic priority of our country and we will achieve success

through joint efforts and intersectoral partnership.
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